Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2014 2:03 PM

To: '‘Cindy Hoffman'

Subject: RO121: 999 San Pablo Avenue, Albany, CA 94706
Ms. Hoffman,

The correspondence from Mr. Roberts was received within the public comment period for case RO121 and will be
addressed.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Cindy Hoffman [mailto:choffman@kprlawinc.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2014 2:36 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: 999 San Pablo Avenue, Albany, CA 94706

Dear Mr. Wickham:

At Ken Roberts’ request, | am attaching a copy of Mr. Roberts’ letter to you dated today, January 28, 2014, regarding the
above property.

This letter has been faxed to you as well as put in the U.S. mail to you.
Please let me know if you have any problems with the attachment.
Thank you.

Cindy L. Hoffman

Secretary to Kenneth P. Roberts
Kenneth P. Roberts, APLC

6355 Topanga Canyon Boulevard
Suite 403

Woodland Hills, California 91367-2102
Telephone: (818) 888-3553

Facsimile: (818) 888-2686
CHoffman@KPRLawInc.com




